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Friday 21st May 2021 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Firstly, we all hope that you and your families are well and thank you for choosing to start your child’s 

school life with us. We hope that you have all received your letters and pictures from our children, 

welcoming you to Bishop Rawle C E Primary School. 

 

Over the coming weeks, we will be communicating with you and your child’s current nursery setting, 

regarding your child starting their education journey in September. We will be holding a parent 

information meeting to discuss your child/ren’s start in September where we will able to meet you all in 

person to discuss the school day, teachers, lunches, uniform and all of the questions that you may 

have, to which we will want to put your mind at rest and answer. 

 

There are two available dates, please choose one date and time that suits you best and then contact 

Miss Morris in the school office (01538 702355 option 5 or on office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk) to book 

your place. 

The proposed dates are, Tuesday 22nd June 5:30-6:30pm or Thursday 24th June 3:30-4:30pm. If the 

government guidance on face-to-face meetings changes, we will hold all information meetings 

remotely, sending you all the information you require nearer the time. During the parent information 

meeting, we politely ask that you wear a face covering. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or just want to say hello, please contact us, we will all be 

happy to answer any questions or simply chat! 

 

 

 

 

All of the Bishop Rawle Team 
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